
I figured if I was going to start posting more frequently, I would go out and actually take some new
photos too. There are two new albums posted for your viewing pleasure.

One of them is my (albeit short) visit to Point Pleasant Park on Saturday, when they were letting the
public into see what's left of the flora; and let me tell you, it's not much. The other was my visit to Ski
Martock on Sunday for their final day of the season. They put on their annual "Slush Cup" where skiers
and snowboarders attempt to make it across a 40 foot stretch of (muddy) water without falling in.
Most were unsuccessful.
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